
STATE OF GEORGIA  
COUNTY OF CANDLER 
            
 
PUBLIC NOTICE 
STATEWIDE AUDIT 
 
For the June 17, 2025 Special Primary Public Service Commission 
 
The Statewide Audit for the June 17, 2025 Special Primary Public Service Commission 
Will be held at the Jack Strickland Community Center Court 621 W. Pine Street, Metter, GA 30439. Said 
Audit will be held on June 26, 2025, from 9 a.m. until 5 p.m., daily until complete. Members of the public 
are entitled to be present during 
the Audit.  
 


